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The free literature distributed in the year and c half 
was made up as follows:-

A New World ................................ 566
Un Monde Nouveau ....................   100
An Outline of the League of Nations  .... 2,138
Canada and the League of Nations ........... 438
The Truth About War Makers ...... ........... 643
Address by Sir Robert Borden ............... 721
Model Assemblies Pamphlet .................. 335
Enemies of Peace ........................... 305
Salesmen of Death ........................... 78
Catholics and the League ........    22
Miscellaneous Pamphlets .................... 55

TOTAL - 5,401

"INTERDEPENDENCE".

There have been four regular issues of "Interdependence", 
the Society’s Quarterly Journal since the last Annual Meeting. A 
further increase from 48 pages as first published has now been made 
to 80 pages and through the use of a smaller type the contents have 
further been greatly increased.

Articles have been contributed by the Honourable N.W. 
Rowell, Toronto, W.N. Ewer, England, Sir Robert Borden, Col. C.H.L. 
Sharman, Ottawa, Miss Mary Craig McGeechy, Geneva, Professor F.H. 
Soward, Vancouver, Colonel David Carnegie, England, Colonel Drew,
Hon. Vincent Massey, and other distinguished publicists.

Mr. R.B. Inch has continued to edit "Interdependence" 
and has given his time gratuitously. During the year 21,800 copies were distributed.

THE PRESS.

The Executive has noted with satisfaction the increased 
space given to the League in the editorial and news columns of the 
press. While disappointment has been expressed in connection with 
the League’s efforts in the Far East as well as in the work of the 
Disarmament Conference a comparatively small number of the in­
fluential Canadian Dailies have criticised the efforts of the 
League adversely.
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office to upwards of 235 Dailies and Weeklies and to a select list 
of journals.

PUBLIC SPEAKERS.

It has not been found possible to arrange tours for 
public speakers under the auspices of the Society with the exception 
of Miss Winnifred Kydd, President of the National Council of Women 
of Canada, who kindly delivered a number of addresses, particularly 
throughout the West during the autumn of 1932. However, much has 
been done in this connection by a number of local Branches. The 
Executive of the Windsor Branch having addressed no less than 87 
meetings as well as having 7 public addresses and 23 radio broad­
casts.

The special thanks of the Society are due to Mr. Paul 
Martin, of Windsor and Rev. C.ÏÏ. Gordon of Winnipeg for their


